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Comments: The Wilderness should remain wild and not feature cabins, please leave the policy unchanged and

begin to phase out the ANILCA cabins!  These cabins were not supposed to stay in the Wilderness and to if you

change this policy, it will undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.  The more people that have access to

these areas the more it hurts wildlife and causes pollution.

 

 

 


